
 

    
 

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter @StJosephsLeigh 

Friday 21st June 2019   
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               Summer 2 Week 3 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
A message from the Headteacher 
We’ve all enjoyed our ‘Healthy Eating and Mental Health and Well-Being week’ this week. Thank you to Paula who came to launch our ‘Healthy Week’ with a 
talk about Mental Health on Monday. As you may have seen from each class’ Twitter the children have been taking part in lots of art and D&T activities 
around living a healthier life style. To end our week, we’ve had a visitor (Irene Hernandez from Salamanca working for the Primary Language Network) who 
has delivered Spanish Yoga to each class throughout the day today. Everyone has fully embraced this and it was lovely to hear that Reception class counting to 
ten in Spanish as they were exercising. Thank you Miss McLoughlin for organising and overseeing this today. A good day had by all.  
 
Wow! Well done to our brilliant Year 3 class for the presentation of their Learning challenge assembly this morning. What a great way to end this busy week 
by celebrating and sharing their learning around the book ‘Greek Myths’ - We were all entertained.  The speaking, singing and dancing was fabulous and 
everyone watching enjoyed it because the children were enjoying it. Thank you Mrs Melling for making their learning fun – Thank you parents for helping with 
the learning of lines and costume preparations and well done children for being enthusiastic!  A real team effort. 
 
Next week it is ‘Awe and Wonder week’ and there are many fun activities planned: Willow weaving with an artist; The Wriggly Roadshow are here; Circus skills 
with Splat circus and Virtual Reality workshops for KS2. Please could I remind you to pay your contributions to help us to cover the cost of these resources and 
visitors. Thank you once again for your on-going support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Quote of the week                                                                                                     
 Year 2 pupils said, 
 
“I enjoyed tasting all the different fruits, especially the pineapple.”         “I learnt how to do a tree pose in Spanish yoga.” 
 
Enjoy your weekend. 
 
From Miss Daley 

Bonus Ball 
Number 35 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Mrs Fox 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The FOSJ 
Fun Four Fridays 

 
Next Friday  
28th June  

Please bring in  
a bottle 
to wear 

odd socks.  
 

As always thank you so 
much for your support.  

 
 

SPORTS DAY 
As it is one of the highlights of our school 
year and children really enjoy it, it was my 

intention to rearrange a date for Sports Day.  
However, having consulted the diary there 

are lots of dates committed to different 
events from now to the end of term – that 

coupled with weather forecasts of rain, 
I am sorry to report that we are unable to 

rearrange the Sports Day. 
You can see from these themed weeks that 
children are not suffering as they still have 

lots of fun things to enjoy in school.  

ALWAYS AWARD WINNERS 
The class with the most children achieving their always award  

 is Year 3  
Well done to Year 3 – the class to beat. 

 

This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children have earned the most team 

points for their class this week. 
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’  

these winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
 

                   Infants                                                          Juniors 
Reception – Raven McIntyre                            Year 3 – Bella Salvador 
Year 1 – Antoni Kocan                                       Year 4 – Joseph Westby 
Year 2 –Abeera Irfan                                          Year 5 – Alex Northcott 
                                                                               Year 6 – Rory Dearnaley 
 
 

 

No more ‘After School Clubs’ this year 
 

Lollypop man 
 

David Blair, our School Crossing 
Patrol will not be working  

next week. 
He still isn’t fit for work so please keep 

him in your thoughts and prayers. 
Also.. 

Please continue to be extra cautious 
crossing the road when dropping off 

and collecting children. 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
 

Congratulations to Mrs Johanne Daniel who will 
be continuing as Parent Governor.  

Message for Reception children’s Parents/Carers 
 

May I remind you of the two dates available to attend the 
TRANSITION TO YEAR 1 meeting led by Mrs Dixon. 

Please could you return the slips selecting the date you prefer. 
Tuesday 2nd July 2-3pm 

OR Wednesday 3rd July 2-3pm 
Thank you to those who have sent their slips back already. 

 
 

The Feast of  
St Peter and St Paul 

 
Whole school Mass will be 

celebrated in  
St Joseph’s Church next 

Friday 28th June 
 led by Year 4 children 

dressed in their First Holy 
Communion clothes. 

 All Parents/ Carers welcome. 
9.15am start.  

Our last Whole School Mass with 
Father Colin. 


